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Alternative Education Update: 
All of our students just interviewed with the Iowa Workforce Development staff. We've been 
working on this skills since 3rd quarter started.  

 
 
We had our first session of Teens Parents and the Law (TPAL). The students are excited to 
learn how the law will pertain to them as they transition to adulthood. 
 
Liz and Joe had 80% of their parents attend parent-teacher conferences.  They have the last 
three schedule and are hoping for 100%. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The teachers have increased our documentation for work and volunteer experiences. Joe has 
been visiting job sites and talking with the employers.   

 
 
PMIC 
We are working with Susan Walkup at the DE to clarify school hours for PIMC students during 
the 2017-2018 school year.  Currently, we have a teacher working approximately three hours a 
day 
 
 
Special Education Update: 
I am still waiting to hear from the DE regarding our Alternative Assessment Data from the Winter 
assessments.   
Our Level 2/3 teachers have been asking for some additional curriculum for their students.   
After a live webinar with the Attainment Company, the team decided to purchase Core 
Curriculum Solution:  Elementary and Secondary.  The teachers have already started using the 
materials.  
Tracy Swafford will begin bringing some of her students to VODEC for work experiences at the 
end of March.  Bill Jacobitz continues to bring students to the Henry Doorly Zoo four times a 
week, but will be looking into additional work experiences for the 2017-2018 school year. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


